
Dear Parents,         July 18 2022 

 I am looking forward to teaching at JDA. I teach Spanish and Bible.  

Spanish We will be learning vocabulary each week. There will be a Spanish 
Bible verse to say every week. We will be learning to conjugate Spanish verbs 
throughout the school year. We will be learning basic Spanish grammar and 
vocabulary. Grades will be earned through classroom participation, tests, projects 
and quizzes.  

Bible  Grades will be earned through classroom participation, tests, quizzes, 
projects and for assignments completed in the notebook.  

Supplies needed: 
 

 3 ring binder with paper for Spanish.     Grades will be given for homework and 
pages will need to be removed from the binder. 
 

 A multiple subject spiral bound notebook for Bible class. A Bible, if you already 
have one that is great. If you are purchasing a Bible for the first time the NKJV is a 
great version that is easy to understand.  

3 by 5 index cards (making note cards for memorizing)  

Pencils with erasers and/or pens 

 Kleenex Hand       sanitizer                      
13gallon kitchen trash bags                         Paper towels                        
Clorox wipes                                                 Lysol spray 

 

 I am looking forward to a great year together. Que Dios les bendiga. 

 

 Mrs. Petty 


